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Wonderful Week of Learning 

It has been another week wonderful week full of exciting learning opportunities across the
school.  Children in Reception have continued to enjoy exploring the Forest School area
and Year 1 have been learning how to use ‘Purple Mash’ to save and find their work!  
Hedgehogs are enjoying learning about the Romans and have been debating whether we
should have resisted or accepted them... we certainly have some historians in the making! 
Barn Owls had a special delivery arrive from Sutton Hoo full of artefacts they could touch
and explore.  They have also learnt how to put their clarinets together! 
Otters have enjoyed their science this week and have been learning about light and how it
reflects.  



What's on next week?
Thursday 28th:  Class Presentations

Come and meet your child’s class teacher and find out about the

teaching and learning happening this year.  

Bumblebee Class: 2.15 - 2.25

Hedgehog Class: 2.30 - 2.40

Barn Owl Class: 2.45 - 2.55

Otter Class: 3 - 3.10

 CONTACT 
(01379) 898 484 
office@worthamprimary.org.uk  https://twitter.com/allsaintsmat

www.facebook.com/WorthamPrimarySchool 

Baby News!

We are delighted to share with you
the wonderful news that Mrs Banham
and her husband welcomed their
baby girl into the world last week.  
Mum and baby are doing very well
and we are looking forward to
meeting baby Amber.  

We love reading at Wortham and regularly update our main
school library and each class library with new reading books.
We would really like to widen the range of reading materials
we have to include children’s magazines, comics, newspapers
etc. If you have any comics or magazines that your child/ren
may have finished reading, we would appreciate these to add
into our libraries. Comics, magazines or specialist magazines
for example National Geographic Little Kids/Kids would be
fantastic. Thank you! 

Reading at Wortham! 

Welcome to Wortham!

We are very pleased to welcome
Miss Nolleth to Wortham Primary
School.  Miss Nolleth joins us from
East SCITT and will be completing her
teacher training at Wortham.  Miss
Nolleth will mostly be in Bumblebee
class but will also spend time in each
class during her placement. 

https://twitter.com/allsaintsmat
http://www.facebook.com/WorthamPrimarySchool/

